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Human Trafficking Discussion

June 5, 2013

On June 5 and 6, Kevin McDermott of the Columbus office served as a panel
member for a forum discussing human trafficking in Ohio. The panel heard
perspectives on the topic of human trafficking in Ohio, including testimony
from investigators, law enforcement and survivors, which will be included in a
report to the Commission on Civil Rights. Kevin is a member of the Ohio
Advisory Committee to the U.S. Commission on Civil Rights regarding Human
Trafficking that hosted the event in Toledo.



